The Divine Mercy Parish Conference of St. Vincent De Paul Society fiscal year ended on September 30, 2021. Our SVDP Conference is one of the
oldest in the diocese and has been reaching out to those in need within and surrounding our parish since the 1920s. During all of these decades,
Sacred Heart Church/Divine Mercy parish family has supported this ministry of charity through generous donations, including 3 to 4 special
collections per year. Your financial support provides much of our budgeted income and we could not perform our ministry without the aid of such
generous parishioners. Our SVDP Conference continues to work diligently thanks to the many hours of dedicated service of our Vincentians. We
have welcomed new members to our group this year and hope to continue growing by having another Invitation to Serve in the first half of 2022 in

an effort to increase our membership.

SVDP — (Sacred Heart) Divine Mercy Conference 2020-2021 Fiscal Report
October 1, 2020 — September 30, 2021

RECEIPTS:

Fifth Weekend Collections $ 3,966.00
Member Donations, Memorials, etc. $10,376.00
SVDP Council Support $ 2,993.00

Total Receipts $17,335.00

EXPENSES:

Client Aid
Food / Groceries $ 3,045.00
Rent Assistance $ 2,450.00
Utilities (Duke, SD1, NKWD, etc) $10,657.00
Clothing/Furniture/Beds/Other $ 1,963.00
Total Client Aid* $18,115.00*

Twinning—Asst to other SVDPs $ 44.00
Admin Expenses (office, wifi)$  880.00
Total Expenses $19,039.00

*This figure represents actual money spent and does not include in-kind assistance in the form of food, non-perishables, clothing,

furniture or household items.

The difficulties brought on by the Covid pandemic have placed many families in a position of need where they have never found themselves

before. We could have not done this work without your generous support. During this past year we were blessed to be able to assist over 252
people making more than 180 home or telephone visits. Telephone visits have largely been used to keep our Vincentians and our neighbors in
need safe since the outbreak of Covid 19. Our dedicated Vincentian volunteers spent over 327 hours of their time and drove over 180 miles to

serve those in need right here in Bellevue.



